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Program Goals in Green Acres Unit 

The entire staff of the Green Acres Unit is to be commended upon the grand 
development in their area in the last year. This last program review of 
the old Green Acres Unit was very satisfying to me as I observed a number 
of kinds of programs in operation. 

The meal situation in Maple was very pleasant. In Cedar for the fourth 
consecutive time I found all the young ladies with their clothing on. This 
taken back to the beginnings of programming in Cedar would hive been an 
impossible goal and is now obtainable. 

The presence of day activity centers in operation at linden and Birch was 
also very pleasing. I think that if the staff is able to look back over the 
year with the ability to be retrospective they will find that they have made 

outstanding progress. 

T h a n k you. A n d by t h e way, the r e s i d e n t s thank you t o o . 
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